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JOIN US!!

Littleton Public Schools has four middle schools: Euclid, Goddard, Newton and Powell. While 
each has its own personality, all four offer the guaranteed, rigorous LPS middle school curriculum. 
Balanced between science, technology, engineering and math (STEM) and liberal arts, students 
are exposed to a wide variety of academic disciplines. Middle school in LPS is unique. It is an 
opportunity for students to grow academically, emotionally, developmentally and socially. It is 
a time to try new things, explore new interests and broaden their world as 21st century learners. 

This evening is designed as an informational meeting for parents.
Students will have opportunities to visit middle schools in the spring.

THE EXPERIENCE

What does all of this really mean? Let the LPS middle school principals tell you!

Parents are invited to join LPS middle school principals Gary Hein (Euclid), Bryan Breuer 
(Goddard), James O’Tremba (Newton) and Steve Wolf (Powell) for an evening of conversation 
about what to expect in middle school.

•	 How do we make students feel comfortable and help with the transition from 5th to 6th?
•	 What do teachers expect from middle school students?
•	 What can parents expect from middle school principals?
•	 What can out-of-district families expect?
•	 What will middle school look like for students in the Gifted/Talented program? In the English 

Language Development program? Or in the Special Education program?
•	 What do school communications and volunteer opportunities look like in middle school?

For more information, contact the Office of Secondary Education, 303-347-3334


